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Friday 14 May 2021 

 

Dear parents, guardians and carers, 

 

Following the government guidance, LA advice and the increased use of specific classrooms by 
different year group bubbles (e.g. ICT), an outline as to how these will apply from Monday are below. 
Students must continue to wear face masks: 

 

1. on public transport (including school buses); 
2. when moving between classes and around the school site; 
3. in areas of the site where social distancing is difficult e.g. entry to classrooms. Students are to keep 

their masks on, until the member of staff in the classroom asks students to remove them.  
 

If students feel more comfortable keeping their mask on, that is their prerogative, but this will be kept 
under review until half term. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr P Gray 

Headteacher 
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